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Letter of Reference: Christopher Lyons

To Whom It May Concern:

My name is Eugene Lindenmayer, | have worked for the US Postal Service for 31
years, current position as System Analyst for Retail Systems. | have worked with
Chris nearly twenty years, six of which as his immediate supervisor. During this
fime, | have witnessed Chris soaking up new technologies like a sponge. His
ability to learn and integrate new techniques into existing applications is
unparalleled.

Chris was my lead developer on my tiger team, this team was our elite
developers assigned to the most difficult projects and tasks that the Postal
Service had to offer. On one occasion we had been asked o prototype
federated logins into US Postal systems, within days Chris coded up several
different solutions using OAuth and SAML implementations.

Chris worked on our sensitive systems including our PCl enclave which enables
the US Postal Service the collect credit/debit fransaction online. Chris has a
number of strengths to offer an employer and is always mentoring or helping
others.

In conclusion, | would highly recommend Chris Lyons, he would be an asset to
any company he chooses to work for.
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